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the most controversial books ever written
Berecche and the War Luigi Pirandello 2000 This
represents the first time that Pirandello's Berecche and
the War has been translated into the English Language.
Pirandello's historical novella, set in the months
preceding Italy's entry into the First World War, is
amongst much else a highly individual contribution to
war literature and historical fiction. As he charts the
crisis of those times as it affects the carefully
constructed identity of his protagonist, he embarks on a
radical questioning of nineteenth-century notions of
order, method and discipline. Further, his dialogue with
historical narrative leads him to explore and expose the
fiction inherent in representing historical reality, and
the fictions by which we all live.
The Russian Window Dragan Velikić 2008
Disorganized Attachment and Caregiving Judith Solomon
2011-06-16 In this volume, leading authorities provide a
state-of-the-art examination of disorganized attachment:
what it is, how it can be identified, and its links to
behavioral problems and psychological difficulties in
childhood and beyond. The editors offer a fresh
perspective on disorganized attachment, not as a
characteristic of the infant or child but as the product
of a dysregulated and disorganized parent–child
relationship. They present cutting-edge research and
exemplary treatment approaches. With attention to the
subjective experiences of both mothers and children, the
book shows how focusing on the caregiving system can
advance research and clinical practice.
Ithaca Forever Luigi Malerba 2021-02-23 After twenty
years, Odysseus finally returns to Ithaca, but instead
of receiving the homecoming he had hoped for finds
himself caught in an intense battle of wills with his
faithful and long-suffering wife Penelope. When Penelope
recognizes him under the guise of a beggar, she becomes
furious with him for not trusting her enough to include
her in his plans for ridding the palace of the Suitors.
As a result, she plays her own game of fictions to make
him suffer for this lack of faith, inspiring jealousy,
self-doubt, and misgivings in her husband, the legendary
Homeric hero. In this captivating retelling of the
Odyssey, Penelope rises as a major force with whom to be
reckoned. Shifting between first-person reflections,
Ithaca Forever reveals the deeply personal and powerful
perspectives of both wife and husband as they struggle
for respect and supremacy within a marriage that has
been on hold for twenty years. Translated by PEN awardwinner Douglas Grant Heise, Luigi Malerba’s novel gives
us a remarkable version of this greatest work of western
literature: Odysseus as a man full of doubts and
Penelope as a woman of great depth and strength.
Frida's Bed Slavenka Drakulic 2008-08-26 A beautifully
imagined story of the last days of Frida Kahlo?s life A
few days before Frida Kahlo?s death in 1954, she wrote
in her diary, ?I hope the exit is joyful?and I hope
never to return.? Diagnosed with polio at the age of six
and plagued by illness and injury throughout her life,
Kahlo?s chronic pain was a recurrent theme in her
extraordinary art. In Frida?s Bed, Slavenka Drakulic´
explores the inner life of one of the world?s most

Maria Montessori Rita Kramer 2017-05-21 "Highly
recommended for educators, parents, and moderate
feminists who seek inspiration from one of the most
accomplished women of this or any other age."—Publishers
Weekly The definitive biography of Maria
Montessori—physician, feminist, social reformer,
educator, and one of the most admired, influential, and
controversial women of the twentieth century. Maria
Montessori effected a worldwide revolution in the
classroom. She developed a new method of educating the
young and inspired a movement that carried it into every
corner of the world. This is the story of the woman
behind the public figure—her accomplishments, her ideas,
and her passions. Montessori broke the mold imposed on
women in the nineteenth century and forged a new one,
first for herself and eventually for those who came
after her. Against formidable odds she became the first
woman to graduate from the medical school of the
University of Rome and then devoted herself to the
condition of children considered uneducable at the time.
She developed a teaching method that enabled them to do
as well as normal children, a method which then led her
to found a new kind of school—the Casa dei Bambini, or
House of Children—which gained her worldwide fame and
still pervades classrooms wherever young children learn.
This biography is not only the story of a groundbreaking
feminist but a vital chapter in the history of
education.
Romanzi e racconti Alberto Arbasino 2009
Searching for Beautiful Jennifer Probst 2015-05-26 The
highly anticipated third novel in the Searching For
series from Jennifer Probst, “one of the most exciting
breakout novelists” (USA TODAY), featuring a runaway
bride and the man who wants to be more than just her
best friend… Genevieve MacKenzie has her life completely
under control. About to wed the charming Chief doctor at
the local hospital, she’s an up-and-coming surgeon with
everything she could ever want. Until an escape through
the church window on the day of her wedding sends her
life into a tailspin…and flings her right into her best
friend’s arms. When Wolfe catches his best friend
falling out a window on her wedding day, he doesn’t ask
questions. He whisks her away, determined to watch over
her and discover the truth behind her desperate escape.
But when his feelings turn more than platonic, he
realizes he may risk his most important relationship in
order to protect his damaged heart, and the woman he
loves. Can Genevieve and Wolfe’s friendship turn into
something deeper—or is it already too late for true
love?
Loaded marquis de Sade 1990 The 120 Days of Sodom is
Sade's masterpiece. A still unsurpassed catalogue of
sexual abberrations and the first systematic exploration
of the psychopathology of sex, it was written during
Sade's imprisonment and then lost after the storming of
the Bastille in 1789. Later rediscovered , the
manuscript remained unpublished until 1936 and is now
introduced by Simone de Beauvoir's landmark essay, 'Must
We Burn Sade?' Unique in its enduring capacity to shock
and provoke, The 120 days of Sodom must stand as one of
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influential female artists, skillfully weaving Frida?s
memories into descriptions of her paintings, producing a
meditation on the nature of chronic pain and creativity.
With an intriguing subject whose unusual life continues
to fascinate, this poignant imagining of Kahlo?s
thoughts during her final hours by another daringly
original and uncompromising creative talent will attract
readers of literary fiction and art lovers alike.
Albert's Tree Jenni Desmond 2018-04-10 It's finally
spring, and Albert can't wait to see his favorite tree
but his tree can't seem to stop crying. What could be
the matter?
Diary of a Submissive Sophie Morgan 2012-09-04 The
“real” Fifty Shades of Grey…A true life erotic story of
female submission to rival The Story of O. In Diary of a
Submissive, Sophie Morgan candidly explains what exactly
an independent, 21st century woman gets out of
relinquishing her power and personal freedom in a
submissive relationship with a dominant man for their
mutual sexual pleasure. In the wake of Fifty Shades of
Grey, here is a memoir that offers the real story of
what is means to be a submissive and follows Sophie’s
story as she progresses from her early erotic
experiences through to experimenting with her newfound
awakened sexuality. From the endorphin rush of her first
spanking right through to being collared, she explains
in frank and explicit fashion her sexual explorations.
But it isn’t until she meets James, a real life
‘Christian Grey,’ that her boundaries and sexual
fetishism are really pushed. As her relationship with
James travels into darker and darker places, the
question becomes: Where will it end? Can Sophie
reconcile her sexuality with the rest of her life, and
is it possible for the perfect man to be perfectly
cruel? Daring, controversial, and sensual, Diary of a
Submissive is filled with a captivating warmth and
astounding honesty such that no one— man or woman—will
be able to put Sophie's story down. Once you read the
book you will understand why Sophie Morgan is a
pseudonym.
Art of Spanking Milo Manara 1993-11 A classic tome where
the heroine is introduced to the spicy pleasures of
being administered- and administering- spankings! Manara
beautifully and abundantly illustrates the tongue-in(ahem)-cheek text. Luxuriously presented trade paper
back in sepia and black colors and with flaps.
Dr. Montessori's Own Handbook Maria Montessori 1914
The Institute Stephen King 2021-06-29 In the middle of
the night, in a house on a quiet street in suburban
Minneapolis, intruders silently murder Luke Ellis'
parents and load him into a black SUV. The operation
takes less than two minutes. Luke will wake up at The
Institute, in a room that looks just like his own,
except there's no window. And outside his door are other
doors, behind which are other kids with special talents-telekinesis and telepathy--who got to this place the
same way Luke did: Kalisha, Nick, George, Iris, and 10year-old Avery Dixon. They are all in Front Half.
Others, Luke learns, graduated to Back Half, "like the
roach motel," Kalisha says. "You check in, but you don't
check out." In this most sinister of institutions, the
director, Mrs. Sigsby, and her staff are ruthlessly
dedicated to extracting from these children the force of
their extranormal gifts. There are no scruples here. If
you go along, you get tokens for the vending machines.
If you don't, punishment is brutal. As each new victim
disappears to Back Half, Luke becomes more and more
desperate to get out and get help. But no one has ever
escaped from The Institute.
After We Collided Anna Todd 2014-11-25 The inspiration
behind the major motion picture After We Collided! From
New York Times bestselling author and Wattpad sensation
Anna Todd, “the biggest literary phenom of her
generation” (Cosmopolitan), comes the sequel to the
internet’s most talked-about book—now with new exclusive
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material! Tessa has everything to lose. Hardin has
nothing to lose...except her. AFTER WE COLLIDED...Life
will never be the same. After a tumultuous beginning to
their relationship, Tessa and Hardin were on the path to
making things work. She knew he could be cruel, but when
a bombshell revelation is dropped about the origins of
their relationship—and Hardin’s mysterious past—Tessa is
beside herself. Hardin will always be...Hardin. But is
he really the deep, thoughtful guy Tessa fell madly in
love with despite his angry exterior, or has he been a
stranger all along? She wishes she could walk away. It’s
just not that easy. Not with the memory of passionate
nights spent in his arms. His electric touch. His hungry
kisses. Still, Tessa’s not sure she can endure one more
broken promise. She put so much on hold for
Hardin—school, friends, her mom, a relationship with a
guy who really loved her, and now possibly even a
promising new career. She needs to move forward with her
life. Hardin knows he made a mistake, possibly the
biggest one of his life. He’s not going down without a
fight. But can he change? Will he change...for love?
Queen Bees and Wannabes Rosalind Wiseman 2002 BESTSELLER
- BASIS FOR THE POPULAR MOVE "MEAN GIRLS".
iRules Janell Burley Hofmann 2014-05-06 As Janell Burley
Hofmann, mother of five, wrapped her 13-year-old's
iPhone on Christmas Eve, she was overwhelmed by
questions: "Will my children learn to sit and wonder
without Googling? Should I know their passwords for
online accounts? Will they experience the value of
personal connection without technology?" To address her
concerns, she outlined boundaries and expectations in a
contract for her son to sign upon receiving his first
cell phone. When Hofmann's editor at The Huffington Post
posted the contract, now known as iRules, it resonated
on a massive scale and went viral, resulting in a
tsunami of media coverage and requests. It quickly
became apparent that people across the country were
hungry for more. In iRules, Hofmann provides families
with the tools they need to find a balance between
technology and human interaction through a philosophy
she calls Slow Tech Parenting. In the book, she educates
parents about the online culture tweens and teens enter
the minute they go online, exploring issues like
cyberbullying, friend fail, and sexting, as well as
helping parents create their own iRules contracts to fit
their families' needs. As funny and readable as it is
prescriptive, iRules will help parents figure out when
to unplug and how to stay in sync with the changing
world of technology, while teaching their children selfrespect, integrity, and responsibility.
Venus in Furs Leopold von Sacher-Masoch 2013-01-15 From
the man after whom "masochism" was named comes a sexual
fetish novel inspired by the author's own life. Venus in
Furs opens with Severin, a young and wealthy Galician,
who has a dark sexual fantasy: he wants a lover who will
whip him into submission. When he meets a woman willing
to fulfil that desire, reality starts to blur into
fantasy, and Severin wonders if he can come out alive
... The sensual and riveting Venus in Furs was a
visionary novella of its time, and continues to
fascinate readers today. It has joined the ranks of
Momentum's Classic Erotica series.
La Contessa Tara Brooklyn Maxwell 2021-10-17 La Contessa
Tara è bella, ricca e potente. Anne-Marie è la sua
segretaria privata appena assunta. Anne-Marie scopre
presto che la sua relazione con la Contessa non sarà una
relazione normale. Quando vengono trovati degli errori
nel lavoro di Anne-Marie, la Contessa insiste per farle
accettare come punizione una sculacciata a sedere nudo.
Allo stesso tempo, Anne-Marie si accorge che è
estremamente attratta da Tara. Sentimenti che non ha mai
provato prima cominciano ad emergere. Anne-Marie si
sottometterà a Tara? Si stenderà volontariamente sulle
ginocchia della Contessa per una seconda sculacciata?
Leggete questo racconto, primo di una nuova serie, e
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vivete il viaggio di Anne-Marie verso la sottomissione.
Include contenuti espliciti per adulti, relazioni
lesbiche e spanking consensuale tra adulti.
European Trash Ulf Peter Hallberg 2013-11-19 European
Trash is a celebration of Ulf Peter Hallberg's father
through his collection of objects, arts, and wisdom.
Delta Of Venus Anaïs Nin 2004-02-02 From influential
feminist artist and essayist Anais Nin, Delta of Venus
is one of the most important works of modern female
erotica and "a joyous display of the erotic imagination"
(The New York Times Book Review). Anais Nin pens a lush,
magical world where the characters of her imagination
possess the most universal of desires and exceptional of
talents. Among these provocative stories, a Hungarian
adventurer seduces wealthy women then vanishes with
their money; a veiled woman selects strangers from a
chic restaurant for private trysts; and a Parisian
hatmaker named Mathilde leaves her husband for the opium
dens of Peru. This is an extraordinarily rich and exotic
collection from a master of erotic writing. "Inventive,
sophisticated . . . highly elegant
naughtiness."—Cosmopolitan
Jean-Jacques Rousseau, Transparency and Obstruction Jean
Starobinski 1988 Jean Starobinski, one of Europe's
foremost literary critics, examines the life that led
Rousseau, who so passionately sought open, transparent
communication with others, to accept and even foster
obstacles that permitted him to withdraw into himself.
First published in France in 1958, "Jean-Jacques
Rousseau" remains Starobinski's most important
achievement and, arguably, the most comprehensive book
ever written on Rousseau. The text has been extensively
revised for this edition and is published here along
with seven essays on Rousseau that appeared between 1962
and 1970.
Signora Speranza (Italian Classics) Luigi Pirandello
2015-02-22 Luigi Pirandello (1867-1936), master of
style, appeared first as poet, pure in style, severe in
inspiration, but later "found himself" in writing
humorous tales, novels and especially dramas. His humor,
though at bottom sad and almost pessimistic, is not of a
quiet sort. To him man appears as a creature more
miserable than grotesque, eternally made sport of by the
irony of fate. Such is the philosophy in "Signora
Speranza", one of the most characteristic of his
novellas. In 1934 Pirandello was awarded the Nobel Prize
for literature.
Something Written Emanuele Trevi 2016-08-11 The novel's
protagonist, his vicissitudes, his ambitions and his
whole life revolve around one of the greatest
intellectuals of the 20th century, Pier Paolo Pasolini.
This is a curious situation of indirect knowledge: the
protagonist works at the Pasolini Foundation together
with Laura Betti - a close friend of the great author
and actress in many of his films. His research focuses
on Petrolio, the intriguing book Pasolini worked on from
1972 until his death; a hidden story in the book becomes
the protagonist's guide to the mysteries of life.
Max Beerbohm in Perspective Bohun Lynch 1921
Saint John Paul the Great Jason Evert 2014-03-06
Although there are countless ways to study Saint John
Paul the Great, the most direct route is by entering the
man’s heart. Discover the five greatest loves of Saint
John Paul II, through remarkable unpublished stories
about him from bishops, priests, his students, Swiss
Guards, and others. Mining through a mountain of papal
resources, Jason Evert has uncovered the gems and now
presents the Church a treasure chest brimming with the
jewels of the saint’s life.
Oliver the Cat Who Saved Christmas Sheila Norton
2016-10-18 "A friend who brings light at the darkest of
times... Oliver the cat is a timid little thing, who
rarely ventures from his home in the Foresters' Arms.
Then his life changes dramatically when a fire breaks
out in the pub kitchen and he is left homeless and
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afraid. But, with the kindness of the humans around him,
he soon learns to trust again. And, in his own special
way, he helps to heal those around him. However, it
isn't until he meets a little girl in desperate need of
a friend that he realizes this village needs a Christmas
miracle... A warm and uplifting novel, this is the tale
of a little cat with a big heart. Perfect for fans of A
Street Cat Named Bob and Alfie the Doorstep Cat"-Grey E. L. James 2015-06-18 In Christianâe(tm)s own
words, and through his thoughts, reflections, and
dreams, E L James offers a fresh perspective on the love
story that has enthralled millions of readers around the
world. CHRISTIAN GREY exercises control in all things;
his world is neat, disciplined, and utterly empty âe"
until the day that Anastasia Steele falls into his
office, in a tangle of shapely limbs and tumbling brown
hair. He tries to forget her, but instead is swept up in
a storm of emotion he cannot comprehend and cannot
resist. Unlike any woman he has known before, shy,
unworldly Ana seems to see right through him âe" past
the business prodigy and the penthouse lifestyle to
Christianâe(tm)s cold, wounded heart. Will being with
Ana dispel the horrors of his childhood that haunt
Christian every night? Or will his dark sexual desires,
his compulsion to control, and the self-loathing that
fills his soul drive this girl away and destroy the
fragile hope she offers him?
Sara Crewe Frances Hodgson Burnett 2019-09-25
Reproduction of the original: Sara Crewe by Frances
Hodgson Burnett
Io so' nata a Santa Lucia Valeria Di Piazza 1988
Kinship, Law and the Unexpected Marilyn Strathern
2005-10-24 Examines Euro-American kinship as the kinship
of a specifically knowledge-based society.
Holograms of Fear Slavenka Drakulić 1993 Roman. En
kvinde, som ligger syg på hospitalet, kan huske den gang
hun var en lille pige med mor og far og sin bror
Daughter of the King Kaylin Koslosky 2016-08-03 Daughter
of the King: Wait, Where's My Crown?! is made to spark a
revival of true femininity, beauty, and love in our
world. "With a fresh and captivating style, Kaylin and
Megan offer compelling insights into the 'feminine
genius'. Drawing from their own experience as college
students, they reveal the challenges faced by young
women with honesty. And present with clarity, hope and
warmth responses to these challenges which hold the
promise of personal integrity. It is a "must-read" for
teens and young university women who are looking to
explore, understand and prize their feminine
identity."~Mother Agnes Mary, SV, Sisters of Life
"Kaylin and Megan bring a much-needed and inspiring
message to young women in their book Daughter of the
King: Wait, Where's My Crown?!. This book helps young
women face the pressures, insecurities and questions
imposed by the world from a Catholic perspective. The
authors write with maturity beyond their years and
capture your heart with their own personal stories in a
witty and fun conversational style. I highly recommend
this book to any high school or college-aged young woman
in your life." ~Briana Johnson, Fellowship of Catholic
University Students
Silent in the Sanctuary Deanna Raybourn 2015-08-17 Fresh
from a six-month sojourn in Italy, Lady Julia returns
home to Sussex to find her father's estate crowded with
family and friends. Much to her surprise, the one man
she had hoped to forget—the enigmatic and compelling
Nicholas Brisbane—is among her father's houseguests…and
he is not alone. Not to be outdone, Julia shows him that
two can play at flirtation and promptly introduces him
to her devoted, younger, titled Italian count. But the
homecoming celebrations quickly take a ghastly turn when
one of the guests is found brutally murdered in the
chapel. Lady Julia resumes her unlikely and deliciously
intriguing partnership with Nicholas Brisbane, setting
out to unravel a tangle of deceit before the killer can
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strike again.
Dropping Out Russell W. Rumberger 2011-11-29 Most kids
in the developed world finish high school—but not in the
United States. More than a million drop out every year,
and the numbers are rising. Dropping Out provides
answers to fundamental questions: Who drops out, and
why? What happens to them when they do? How can we
prevent at-risk kids from short-circuiting their
futures?
Mr Blue: Memoirs of a Renegade Edward Bunker 2012-07-27
Edward Bunker's life is beyond the imaginings of most
fiction writers. He was born in Hollywood, California,
the son of a stagehand and Busby Berkeley chorus girl,
whose early divorce propelled him into a series of
boarding homes and military schools. From the age of
five he repeatedly ran away, roaming the city streets at
night. A proud character, combined with an IQ of 152,
resulted in a series of altercations with the
authorities. He became the youngest ever inmate of San
Quentin at the age of seventeen, and there he learned
survival skills and faced down the toughest prisoners in
the system. He was befriended by Mrs Louise Wallis, a
former star of the silent screen and wife of movie
mogul, Hal Wallis, who produced films starring Bogart,
Cagney, Edward G. Robinson and George Raft. She
introduced Bunker to her circle of friends, including
Jack Dempsey, Tennessee Williams, Aldous Huxley and
William Randolph Hearst, whose guest he was at San
Simeon. A parole violation resulted in a spell crossing
America as a fugitive on the FBI's most wanted list. His
eventual capture led to Folsom prison. Encouraged by the
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example of Dostoevsky, Cervantes and Caryl Chessman, and
by the kindness of Mrs Wallis, he determined to write
his way out of prison. Bunker's first published novel,
No Beast So Fierce, viewed by many including Quentin
Tarantino as the finest crime novel ever written,
changed his fortunes. It was filmed as Straight Time,
starring Dustin Hoffman. He has written three other
novels, The Animal Factory, Little Boy Blue and Dog Eat
Dog, (all published by No Exit) admired by writers as
diverse as William Styron and James Ellroy. He received
an Oscar nomination for the screenplay of Runaway Train,
and has appeared in a score of films, most notably his
legendary role as Mr Blue in Reservoir Dogs. This
blistering narrative is a memoir like no other.
The Forests of Norbio Giuseppe Dessì 1975
After Anna Todd 2014-10-21 "Book one of the After
series--the Internet sensation with millions of readers.
Tessa didn't plan on meeting Hardin during her freshman
year of college. But now that she has, her life will
never be the same"-High School DxD, Vol. 2 2014-08-26 Is love in the air
between lowly servant Issei and his mistress, the
bewitching Rias?! Reincarnated as a demon by Rias, the
school beauty, Issei finds himself in servitude to his
devilish mistress. But when Issei befriends Sister Asia,
a nun from the Church, which is widely known to be
hostile to demonkind, he's practically asking for a
target on his back-as Rias is quick to inform him! Worse
yet, when the good sister is kidnapped by a fallen
angel, Issei rushes to her aid! But little does he know
that Heaven plays dirty...!
The Creative Homemaker Mary LaGrand Bouma 1973
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